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December 18, 1963

Honorable Louis C, Wyman
United States House of Representatives
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr., Wyman:

Thank you very much for your letter of
December 13, 1963. I am pleased to learn that
you are pressing for a solution of the problem
of Presidentiel Inebility. It eertainly would be
a great achievement for the 88th Congress if it
solved this important problem,

With kindest regards and much appreciation
for your letters, I remain,

Very sincerely,

John D. Feerick

JDF:ag
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